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Al Naboodah AL NABOODAH GROUP ENTERPRISES LLC

30 March 2021
To our stakeholders:

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that
comprises of Chairman and Managing Director statements of continued support for
the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles
of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

Our 2020 Annual Sustainability Report is in development and we scheduled to
complete before end of April 2021.

So, our new COP report describing our Group’s efforts and progress to implement the

principles of the UN Global Compact will be posted on the UN Global Compact website
by mid of May 2021 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Fatimz Ahmed Saeed Al Naboodah
General Manager — Sustainability
Al Naboodah Group Enterprises

PO Box 80657, Dubai, UAE
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